
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates holy Ramadan arrival, calls to invest its
blessed days to meet political parties

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, blessed the Islamic nation and the

honorable Iraqi people, over the advent of the holy month of Ramadan and called to invest its

times and days in meeting the political parties and giving priority to the public interest over

private interests.

His Eminence tweeted on 2/4/2022, “During the month of Ramadan of goodness and blessings, and

from the abundance of its spirituality, we extend to the Islamic nation and our beloved Iraqi

people the best and most fragrant blessings, asking Allah Almighty to guide us and you to

complete his days and nights in learning the meanings of worship, harmony, and tolerance.”

His Eminence expressed his hope that this holy month becomes an opportunity for the parties and

partners of the political scene to converge and give priority to the supreme national interest

over private interests and to resolve the sources of disagreement and dispute and understanding

through a transparent objective dialogue that takes into account the service of our people and

their true and legitimate aspirations.


